
New Message to Northwest Arkansas Regional Planning Commission
Tue, Oct 25, 2022 at 10:05 PMTo: comments@nwarpc.org

Please consider moving up the improvement to the intersection of Bellview and Monroe to an earlier date. It is impossible
to turn left onto Monroe from Bellview at that intersection. If we must wait until FY24, please ensure it is done in the first
quarter. Thank you.




